Public Administration Committee

From:

Sally Hedderwick

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 7:47 AM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I cannot believe that WA is taking such a retrograde step - and becoming a third world state as far as animal abuse is concerned. How can any right minded person consider the wounding and killing of animals as sport. I am almost speechless that in 2014 the WA Government is considering such a step. Please think again!

Sincerely,

Sally Hedderwick